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Hurricane Harvey Recovery Update

Our Texas sugarcane farmers and mill employees appreciate the calls and emails of support they received before and after Hurricane Harvey made landfall.  Our cane fields and mill didn’t face the brunt of this storm but many family members and friends were not so fortunate.  The Rio Grande Valley Sugar Growers and Florida Sugar Cane League members, Florida Crystals and U.S. Sugar, have already procured several truckloads of water for delivery in Houston and Beaumont, Texas and Louisiana.  And we will continue to closely follow the relief efforts in order to best provide assistance to those in need.  Our thoughts and prayers to all who have been affected. We are now actively preparing in south Florida for the approaching Hurricane Irma


